
[13 May 2012] 

Burra/Urila Follow-Up Survey — Summary of Results 
Survey population 400 
Surveys returned 190 (47.5%) 

Q1. Responses were received from residents on 23 of the 27 roads in the area. 

Q2. Respondents residing on their block: 172 (90.5%) 
Respondents leasing: 3 (1.6%) 
Vacant blocks: 15 (7.9%) 

Q3. Respondents supporting continuation 
of the recycling collection service: 163 (85.8%) 

 Opposed to continuation: 19 (10.0%) 

Q4. 72 (37.9%) respondents offered suggestions relating to the recycling collection service, 
although almost all were simply comments of support. 

Q5. Respondents in favour of a 
household waste collection service: 118 (62.1%) 

 Opposed to household waste collection: 62 (32.6%) 

Q6. Preferred collection frequency: 
Weekly 20 
Fortnightly 102 

Q7. 98 (51.6%) respondents offered additional comments. 

 The most common comments were: 

• The recycling service is good/great/excellent/fantastic/working well (50) 

• Would welcome household waste collection (8) 

• Go back to the recycling stations (6) 

• Oppose/don’t need household waste collection (5) 

• Suggest 140L household waste bin once a fortnight (5) 
(Note: One respondent said they needed a 240L household waste bin collected 
weekly, and another a 240L recycling bin only once a month) 

• Better arrangements needed at Cargill Park—more bins, address misuse (4) 

• Visual amenity has been improved by removal of recycling stations (4) 
(Note: Two respondents commented that they didn’t want the rural character of 
Burra spoilt by the presence of bins) 

• Don’t want additional charges (3) 

 


